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Dear VFA Program Participant, 

 

A copy of the slides and the recording of the October 5th webinar for VFA providers on 

the Recommended Adult Immunization Schedule are now posted on the EZIZ website 

and can be accessed in the  Communications section, at:  

 

http://eziz.org/vfa-317/vfa-resources/ 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 
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